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  Tokenomics Sean Au,Thomas Power,2018-10-08
Explore the differences between ICOs,
cryptocurrencies, and tokens (offerings), enabling
the reader to understand the ICO landscape, how
millions were raised in minutes, and where the
future of the tokenized economy is heading. Take a
real-time journey, cutting through the myths,
understanding token choices available to everyone.
Key FeaturesInterviews with key figures in
TokenomicsUnbiased evaluation and comparison of
the different offeringsConceptual analysis of the
market’s reactionLeague table showing current
exposureAn account of the theoretical and current
legal foundations of alt coins and tokensA
complete introduction to the phases of an initial
coin offeringBook Description Tokenomics is the
economy of this new world. This is a no-holds-
barred, in-depth exploration of the way in which
we can participate in the blockchain economy. The
reader will learn the basics of bitcoin,
blockchains, and tokenomics; what the very first
ICO was; and how over a period of 5 years, various
projects managed to raise the enormous sums of
money they did. The book then provides insights
from ICO experts and looks at what the future
holds. By comparing the past, current, and future
of this technology, the book will inform anyone,
whatever motivates their interest. The crypto
shift of blockchains, ICOs, and tokens is much
more than just buying bitcoins, creating tokens,
or raising millions in a minute in an ICO. It is a
new paradigm shift from centralized to
decentralized, from closed to open, and from
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opaqueness to transparency. ICOs and the creation
of tokens during the craze of 2017 needed a lot of
preparation, an understanding of cryptocurrencies
and of emerging legal frameworks, but this has
spurred a new movement to tokenize the world. The
author gives an unbiased, authoritative picture of
the current playing field, exploring the token
opportunities and provides a unique insight into
the developing world of this tokenized economy.
This book will nourish hungry minds wanting to
grow their knowledge in this fascinating area.
What you will learnThe background of ICOs and how
they came to beThe difference between a coin and a
token, a utility and a security, and all the other
acronyms you’re likely to ever encounterHow these
ICOs raised enormous sums of moneyTokenomics:
structuring the token with creativityWhy it’s
important to play nicely with the regulatorsA
sneak peak into the future of ICOs from leaders in
the industryWho this book is for With the media
hype about bitcoin, this book appeals to anyone,
from those with a general interest in anything
crypto, or those with some knowledge of the
nuances between cryptocurrency, ICOs, IPOs and the
Token economy.
  Network and System Security Man Ho Au,Siu Ming
Yiu,Jin Li,Xiapu Luo,Cong Wang,Aniello
Castiglione,Kamil Kluczniak,2018-12-18 This book
constitutes the proceedings of the 12th
International Conference on Network and System
Security, NSS 2018, held in Hong Kong, China, in
August 2018. The 26 revised full papers and 9
short papers presented in this book were carefully
reviewed and selected from 88 initial submissions.
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The papers cover a wide range of topics in the
field, including blockchain, mobile security,
applied cryptography, authentication, biometrics,
IoT, privacy, and education.
  Taxation of Crypto Assets Niklas Schmidt,Jack
Bernstein,Stefan Richter,Lisa Zarlenga,2020-11-27
The emergence of crypto assets has required
taxation authorities worldwide to develop
unprecedented policies and compelled tax lawyers
to apply existing laws in new ways. This book –
the only one to focus solely on the taxation of
crypto assets – provides a detailed country-by-
country analysis of how the tax law of thirty-nine
countries may apply to this rapidly developing
area, including different use cases and compliance
and documentation requirements. Following an
overview of the technology and key characteristics
of crypto assets, as well as the key tax concepts
and types of taxes that could apply to them,
leading practitioners in each particular
jurisdiction summarize the relevant tax law in
that country. Fully explained are such aspects of
crypto assets as the following and how they are
interrelated: sales; exchanges; receipt as
remuneration; forks; airdrops; mining; staking;
initial coin offerings; security token offerings;
and initial exchange offerings. Contributors
describe how each jurisdiction applies income and
capital gains taxation, value-added tax and sales
tax, withholding taxes, transfer taxes, and gift,
inheritance, estate and wealth taxes in the
context of crypto assets. Reporting requirements
and enforcement are also covered. Tax law, as it
applies to crypto assets, is new and continues to
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evolve. This book will be welcomed as the premier
resource for tax practitioners, government
officials, advisors, investors, issuers, users of
crypto assets, and taxation academics who are
seeking informed awareness of the policy choices
countries make in dealing with the taxation of
this new technology. Tax lawyers dealing with
crypto assets will have comprehensive practical
guidance on how to comply with the tax laws of
multiple jurisdictions.
  The Bitcoin Saga Rachna Singh,2019-04-18 'The
Bitcoin Saga: A Mixed Montage' is an exciting
story about the birth and growth of bitcoin and
the blockchain technology underpinning it. The
book takes the untutored reader on a thrilling
rollercoaster ride through the complexities and
myriad facets of cryptocurrencies. The sub-prime
crisis of 2008 and the Cypherpunk movement sets
the stage for the advent of the mysterious Satoshi
Nakamoto and the release of the first cache of
bitcoins. The narrative takes on a Houdini like
magical quality as it unravels the skeins of the
Dark Web and the secret of the Silk Road. The
story of the Mt Gox heist and Nostradamus like
prophecies of bitcoin doom add a generous dollop
of intrigue to the crypto story. The
cryptocurrency regulatory-tax tales of countries
like USA, Canada, Japan, Australia, China, India
etc give the narrative an intellectual slant. The
bitcoin saga ends on an introspective note. The
blockchain technology has enormous power to change
the world. Whether it will be a benevolent Titan
or a Frankenstein monster, only time can tell.
  Au-delà du Bitcoin Jean-Paul Delahaye,2022-08-24



6

Un très grand nombre de monnaies cryptographiques
comme Ethereum, EOS, Ripple, Cardano ou Tether ont
été conçues et mises en fonctionnement depuis la
création des premiers bitcoins le 3 janvier 2009.
Ces cryptomonnaies connaissent un succès croissant
tandis que, tôt ou tard, prédit Jean-Paul
Delahaye, le Bitcoin finira par s'effondrer ou
sera interdit pour son gâchis écologique et les
graves escroqueries qu'il facilite, dont les
rançongiciels ou ransomware. Mais si le Bitcoin
doit disparaître, la technologie des blockchains à
la base des cryptomonnaies est, elle, promise à un
bel avenir. Cette technologie permet de créer de
la confiance entre entités concurrentes cherchant
des moyens d'agir ensemble sans risque. Ce livre
vous ouvre les portes des blockchains, pour mieux
en comprendre les forces et faiblesses ainsi que
les enjeux pour la sécurisation des transactions
numériques.
  Law and Practice of Crowdfunding and Peer-to-
Peer Lending in Australia, China and Japan Pelma
Rajapakse,Yinxu Huang,Hatsuru Morita,2022-08-03
The revolution in financial technology (FinTech)
has created many advancements in the lending and
investment space across the world. Law and
Practice of Crowdfunding and Peer-to-Peer Lending
in Australia, China, and Japan is a timely
publication as FinTech grows up and moved into the
mainstream of finance in the last decade.
Financial services is a highly regulated industry
as it is the lifeblood of a modern economy. Pelma
Rajapakse, Hatsuru Morita, and Yinxu Huang have
done very solid work blazing a new trail in what
is a new industry and how to regulate it properly
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instead of stifling innovation. They have carried
out a deep exploration and a thorough compilation
of research that will bring everyone up to date on
what Australia, China, and Japan are planning and
doing in the field of crowdfunding and peer-to-
peer lending. In addition to peer-to-peer lending,
the book focuses on laws and practices related to
Central Bank digital currencies, cryptocurrency,
Bitcoin, and Initial Coin Offerings (ICOs) which
is very meaningful and forward-looking. The
authors presented their thoughts in such clarity
that, even those who lack familiarity with Asia-
Pacific, will see how FinTech was growing in
various ways driven by different factors. For
example, peer-to-peer lending in Japan is mostly
for small and medium enterprises. It was popular
in China but cracked down by the authorities for a
few years. It provides an alternative fundraising
channel for the capital market in Australia. We
also see a set of regulatory approaches among
jurisdictions. Some countries draft new
regulations, while others amend existing laws. The
mechanism of the regulatory sandbox was
introduced. As we know, one size does not fit all.
What kind of best practices or lessons learned can
we apply to our own jurisdiction? This book covers
all available answers to date. This volume speaks
highly of the quality and foresight of Pelma
Rajapakse and her co-authors.
  The Bullish Case for Bitcoin Vijay
Boyapati,2021-05-08 An excellent and inspiring
introduction to, and reminder of, Bitcoin's value
to the world, all through a comprehensive and
historical lens on money
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  The Bitcoin Standard Saifedean Ammous,2018-03-23
A comprehensive and authoritative exploration of
Bitcoin and its place in monetary history When a
pseudonymous programmer introduced “a new
electronic cash system that’s fully peer-to-peer,
with no trusted third party” to a small online
mailing list in 2008, very few people paid
attention. Ten years later, and against all odds,
this upstart autonomous decentralized software
offers an unstoppable and globally accessible hard
money alternative to modern central banks. The
Bitcoin Standard analyzes the historical context
to the rise of Bitcoin, the economic properties
that have allowed it to grow quickly, and its
likely economic, political, and social
implications. While Bitcoin is an invention of the
digital age, the problem it purports to solve is
as old as human society itself: transferring value
across time and space. Author Saifedean Ammous
takes the reader on an engaging journey through
the history of technologies performing the
functions of money, from primitive systems of
trading limestones and seashells, to metals,
coins, the gold standard, and modern government
debt. Exploring what gave these technologies their
monetary role, and how most lost it, provides the
reader with a good idea of what makes for sound
money, and sets the stage for an economic
discussion of its consequences for individual and
societal future-orientation, capital accumulation,
trade, peace, culture, and art. Compellingly,
Ammous shows that it is no coincidence that the
loftiest achievements of humanity have come in
societies enjoying the benefits of sound monetary
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regimes, nor is it coincidental that monetary
collapse has usually accompanied civilizational
collapse. With this background in place, the book
moves on to explain the operation of Bitcoin in a
functional and intuitive way. Bitcoin is a
decentralized, distributed piece of software that
converts electricity and processing power into
indisputably accurate records, thus allowing its
users to utilize the Internet to perform the
traditional functions of money without having to
rely on, or trust, any authorities or
infrastructure in the physical world. Bitcoin is
thus best understood as the first successfully
implemented form of digital cash and digital hard
money. With an automated and perfectly predictable
monetary policy, and the ability to perform final
settlement of large sums across the world in a
matter of minutes, Bitcoin’s real competitive edge
might just be as a store of value and network for
the final settlement of large payments―a digital
form of gold with a built-in settlement
infrastructure. Ammous’ firm grasp of the
technological possibilities as well as the
historical realities of monetary evolution
provides for a fascinating exploration of the
ramifications of voluntary free market money. As
it challenges the most sacred of government
monopolies, Bitcoin shifts the pendulum of
sovereignty away from governments in favor of
individuals, offering us the tantalizing
possibility of a world where money is fully
extricated from politics and unrestrained by
borders. The final chapter of the book explores
some of the most common questions surrounding
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Bitcoin: Is Bitcoin mining a waste of energy? Is
Bitcoin for criminals? Who controls Bitcoin, and
can they change it if they please? How can Bitcoin
be killed? And what to make of all the thousands
of Bitcoin knockoffs, and the many supposed
applications of Bitcoin’s ‘block chain
technology’? The Bitcoin Standard is the essential
resource for a clear understanding of the rise of
the Internet’s decentralized, apolitical, free-
market alternative to national central banks.
  Au coeur du Bitcoin - Programmer la Blockchain
ouverte - collection O'Reilly Andreas M.
Antonopoulos,2020-03-19 Le Bitcoin, l'un des
sujets les plus brûlants du moment - la bible sur
le sujet acheté à l'éditeur référent sur le sujet
Après le succès du titre Le Bitcoin pour les Nuls
(9782412029015 ), 4000 exemplaires vendus en 4
mois et un taux de retour de seulement 1,5%, ce
livre ultra complet sur le sujet va vous permettre
d'aller plus loin dans votre connaissance du
Bitcoin. Le Bitcoin est une technologie pair à
pair (de type Blockchain) qui fonctionne sans
autorité centrale. La gestion des transactions et
la création de bitcoins est prise en charge
collectivement par le réseau. Le Bitcoin est libre
et ouvert. Sa conception est publique, personne ne
possède ni ne contrôle Bitcoin et tous peuvent s'y
joindre. Grâce à plusieurs de ses propriétés
uniques, il rend possible des usages prometteurs
qui ne pourraient pas être couverts par les
systèmes de paiement précédents. Il permet des
paiements électroniques avec par exemple un
smartphone, des transactions sécurisées par
cryptographie, un onctionnement partout et des
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transferts d'argent rapides et peu onéreux.
Collection O'Reilly
  Cryptocurrencies and Cryptoassets Andrew
Haynes,Peter Yeoh,2020-04-28 This book examines
the legal and regulatory aspects of cryptocurrency
and blockchain and the emerging practical issues
that these issues involve. The analysis covers a
range of advanced economies across the world, in
America, Europe and Asia. The book describes,
explains and analyses the nature of
cryptocurrencies and the blockchain systems they
are constructed on in these major world economies
and considers relevant law and regulation and
their shortcomings. It will be of use and interest
to academics, lawyers, regulators and anyone
involved with cryptocurrencies and blockchain.
  Bitcoin for the Befuddled Conrad Barski,Chris
Wilmer,2014-11-14 Unless you’ve been living under
a rock for the last couple of years, you’ve
probably heard of Bitcoin—the game-changing
digital currency used by millions worldwide. But
Bitcoin isn't just another way to buy stuff. It’s
an anonymous, revolutionary, cryptographically
secure currency that functions without the
oversight of a central authority or government. If
you want to get into the Bitcoin game but find
yourself a little confused, Bitcoin for the -
Befuddled may be just what you’re looking for.
Learn what Bitcoin is; how it works; and how to
acquire, store, and spend bitcoins safely and
securely. You'll also learn: Bitcoin’s underlying
cryptographic principles, and how bitcoins are
createdThe history of Bitcoin and its potential
impact on trade and commerceAll about the
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blockchain, the public ledger of Bitcoin
transactionsHow to choose a bitcoin wallet that’s
safe and easy to useHow to accept bitcoins as
payment in your physical store or on your
websiteAdvanced topics, including Bitcoin mining
and Bitcoin programming With its non-technical
language and patient, step-by-step approach to
this fascinating currency, Bitcoin for the
Befuddled is your ticket to getting started with
Bitcoin. Get out from under the rock and get in
the Bitcoin game. Just make sure not to lose your
shirt.
  Trust and Distrust in Digital Economies Philippa
Ryan,2019-05-30 In digital economies, the Internet
enables the platformisation of everything. Big
technology companies and mobile apps are running
mega marketplaces, supported by seamless online
payments systems. This rapidly expanding ecosystem
is fueled by data. Meanwhile, perceptions of the
global financial crisis, data breaches,
disinformation and the manipulation of political
sentiment have combined to create a modern trust
crisis. A lack of trust constrains commerce,
particularly in terms of consumer protection and
investment. Big data, artificial intelligence,
automated algorithms and blockchain technology
offer new solutions and risks. Trust in our legal
systems depends on certainty, consistency and
enforceability of the law. However, regulatory and
remedial gaps exist because the law has not kept
up with technology. This work explores the role of
competency and good faith, in the creation of
social and legal relationships of trust; and the
need for governance transparency and human
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accountability to combat distrust, particularly in
digital economies.
  African Union New Cryptocurrency Ahmed
Ceegaag,2020-10-18 This book is talking about new
money. It’s called “African-coins. It must change
practically an awkward situation on behalf of
Somalis to understand all civil wars. The United
Nation, Middle East countries, and the
International Community created our problems, but
please, this time, Somalis will need to be free
down. All Somalia ambassadors around the world
should be changing to Somalia Central Banks all of
them. In this book, African-coin new proposal to
create the African Union and State of Somalia
government new money. It is called the new
“Cryptocurrency”. However, how does African Union
and Somalia except new investment own Banks, land,
and production? It’s new money and an identical
satisfaction to suggest those people have no
future. This is my second point, I am an author,
and I am going to talk about African coins. I am
going to disconnect your exchangeable 85 million
people from your investment. African coins are
getting enough money to invest in our African
Central Banks. In conclusion, it is divided your
backing amongst a bank saving accounts and shared
account and States brokers, money markets
accounts. African Union Central Banks did not have
enough money, but they will need new money in our
African bank. It is an emergency. African-coin is
going to blow your speculation justification
without it, and it is categorically required, and
African-coin Youngest and Education people want
new investment.
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  Information Technology Law in Australia George
Cho,2023-01-20 Derived from the renowned multi-
volume International Encyclopaedia of Laws, this
practical guide to information technology law –
the law affecting information and communication
technology (ICT) – in Australia covers every
aspect of the subject, including the regulation of
digital markets, intellectual property rights in
the digital context, relevant competition rules,
drafting and negotiating ICT-related contracts,
electronic transactions, and cybercrime. Lawyers
who handle transnational matters will appreciate
the detailed explanation of specific
characteristics of practice and procedure.
Following a general introduction, the monograph
assembles its information and guidance in six main
areas of practice: (1) the regulatory framework of
digital markets, including legal aspects of
standardization, international private law applied
to the online context, telecommunications law,
regulation of audio-visual services and online
commercial platforms; (2) online public services
including e-government, e-health and online
voting; (3) contract law with regard to software,
hardware, networks and related services, with
special attention to case law in this area, rules
with regard to electronic evidence, regulation of
electronic signatures, online financial services
and electronic commerce; (4) software protection,
legal protection of databases or chips, and other
intellectual property matters; (5) the legal
framework regarding cybersecurity and (6) the
application of criminal procedure and substantive
criminal law in the area of cybercrime. Its
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succinct yet scholarly nature, as well as the
practical quality of the information it provides,
make this monograph a valuable time-saving tool
for business and legal professionals alike.
Lawyers representing parties with interests in
Japan will welcome this very useful guide, and
academics and researchers will appreciate its
value in the study of comparative law in this
relatively new and challenging field.
  Cryptocurrencies The New York Times Editorial
Staff,2018-12-15 The worlds of finance and
technology have been rocked by Bitcoin and other
cryptocurrencies: encrypted digital currency
created by complex computer algorithms. First
developed in 2009 and launching several
speculative frenzies, cryptocurrencies have
created and destroyed fortunes over their
turbulent history. Across years of New York Times
articles, readers will discover the unfolding
story of a technology that, while rarely
performing as promised, has produced profound
effects that cannot be ignored.
  The Blocksize War Jonathan Bier,2021-03-14 This
book covers Bitcoin's blocksize war, which was
waged from August 2015 to November 2017. On the
surface the battle was about the amount of data
allowed in each Bitcoin block, however it exposed
much deeper issues, such as who controls Bitcoin's
protocol rules. It is not possible to cover every
twist and turn in the labyrinthine conflict or all
the arguments, but I have provided a chronology of
the most significant events. This book explores
some of the major characters in the conflict and
includes coverage, from both the front lines and
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behind the scenes, during some of the most acute
phases of the struggle. The account in this book
includes discussions with the key players from
both sides during the war, exploring their
motivations, strategy and thought processes as the
exhausting campaign progressed and developed.
  Cryptoassets: The Guide to Bitcoin, Blockchain,
and Cryptocurrency for Investment Professionals
Matt Hougan,David Lawant,2021-01-07 Bitcoin,
blockchain, and cryptocurrencies burst onto the
world stage in 2008, when the online posting of a
pseudonymous white paper provided a vision of a
new way to transfer value over the internet. In
the decade-plus since, the cryptoasset market has
gone through all the classic phases of a
disruptive technology: massive bull markets and
crushing pullbacks, periods of euphoria and
moments of despair, FOMO (fear of missing out),
fear, and everything in between. As the
cryptomarket enters its second decade, one thing
is clear: Crypto is not going away. Cryptoasset
markets are rallying toward new all-time highs,
and many of the world’s largest investors and
financial institutions are getting involved.
Investors looking into crypto, however, face
significant challenges. The quality of information
is poor. Theories about the drivers of cryptoasset
valuations are untested and often poorly designed,
and they are rarely—if ever—published in peer-
reviewed journals. Due diligence efforts from
leading consultants are in their infancy, and few
people have carefully thought through the role (if
any) that cryptoassets should have in a
professionally managed portfolio. More
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fundamentally, few people even understand what
crypto really is or why it might matter. Is it an
alternative currency? A technology? A venture
capital investment? A specious bubble? The goal of
this document is to provide the inquisitive
investor with a clear-eyed guide to crypto and
blockchain: what they are, what they are not, and
where they might go from here.
  Australia International Monetary,International
Monetary Fund. Asia and Pacific Dept,2023-02 A
strong post-pandemic recovery and favorable terms
of trade have led Australia to a stronger cyclical
position than most advanced economies. Tight labor
markets reflect the strength of the recovery with
labor and skills shortages, although wage growth
has remained more subdued than in many other
advanced economies. Inflation has risen to
significantly above target, prompting decisive
monetary policy tightening. Financial conditions
have since tightened, and housing prices started
declining from their peak.
  The People's Money - Bitcoin Adam
Tepper,2015-09-01 And introduction to Bitcoin and
Digital Currency
  Regulating Blockchain Philipp Hacker,Ioannis
Lianos,Georgios Dimitropoulos,Stefan
Eich,2019-08-01 Less than a decade after the
Financial Crisis, we are witnessing the fast
emergence of a new financial order driven by three
different, yet interconnected, dynamics: first,
the rapid application of technology - such as big
data, machine learning, and distributed computing
- to banking, lending, and investing, in
particular with the emergence of virtual
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currencies and digital finance; second, a
disintermediation fuelled by the rise of peer-to-
peer lending platforms and crowd investment which
challenge the traditional banking model and may,
over time, lead to a transformation of the way
both retail and corporate customers bank; and,
third, a tendency of de-bureaucratisation under
which new platforms and technologies challenge
established organisational patterns that regulate
finance and manage the money supply. These changes
are to a significant degree driven by the
development of blockchain technology. The aim of
this book is to understand the technological and
business potential of the blockchain technology
and to reflect on its legal challenges. The book
mainly focuses on the challenges blockchain
technology has so far faced in its first
application in the areas of virtual money and
finance, as well as those that it will inevitably
face (and is partially already facing, as the SEC
Investigative Report of June 2017 and an ongoing
SEC securities fraud investigation show) as its
domain of application expands in other fields of
economic activity such as smart contracts and
initial coin offerings. The book provides an
unparalleled critical analysis of the disruptive
potential of this technology for the economy and
the legal system and contributes to current
thinking on the role of law in harvesting and
shaping innovation.

Immerse yourself in the artistry of words with is
expressive creation, Immerse Yourself in Bitcoin
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